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Freedom of Information

From:

Sent: Thursday, 6 January 2022 9:46 AM

To:

Subject: RE: Small update to website. [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Hi  

Happy New Year, I hope you had a nice break. 

I just wanted to let you know that I have updated the rapid antigen testing page on BGA to include links to some 
states (WA and QLD still don’t provide clear information, but I imagine this will come shortly) and information about 
price gouging. I’ve also updated some of the content to remove the references to close contacts and telling people 
to get a PCR test if their RAT comes back positive because it is changing in different states. 

We’ll keep an eye on it and update as needed but will keep you in the loop 

Thanks, 
 

OFFICIAL

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 1:15 PM 
To: @industry.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Small update to website. [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Yeah, it is still horribly discordant, but I am wondering if we should. 

Maybe we can just add a line saying, “Different states and territories have different rules. To check your region 
please visit. Business restrictions during COVID-19 | business.gov.au” 

What do you think? 

Sorry about the bit-wise updated. I expect this will continue into the new year. 

 

Senior Policy Officer  
Covid Reponse Branch 
Industry Growth Division
Ngunnawal Country, Industry House, 10 Binara Street (GPO Box 2013) Canberra ACT 2601 Australia 
P:   e: @industry.gov.au

——————————————————————————————————— 

Department of Industry, Science, Energy and Resources | www.industry.gov.au

Supporting economic growth and job creation for all Australians | We are collaborative, innovative, respectful and 
strive for excellence

Acknowledgement of Country
Our department recognises the First Peoples of this nation and their ongoing connection to culture and 

country. We acknowledge First Nations Peoples as the Traditional Owners, Custodians and Lore Keepers of the 

world's oldest living culture and pay respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.
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OFFICIAL

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 12:18 PM 
To: @industry.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Small update to website. [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

Hi  

Yes, we have state links throughout most of our COVID content: 

 COVID-19 vaccinations and your business

 Business restrictions during COVID-19

 COVID-19 financial support business

 COVID-19 financial support employers

 COVID-19 support for your industry

 Keep you and your employees safe during COVID-19

 Look after you and your customers during COVID-19

When I was drafting the rapid antigen testing page, the state information was unclear and inconsistent so I thought 
it would be better to leave it off. We can take another look at it to see if it has improved and have something similar 
to the COVID-19 vaccinations and your business page if there is enough information (see below example): 
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From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 11:15 AM 
To: @industry.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Small update to website. [SEC=OFFICIAL] 

 

Do you know if we have a page on BGA which has links to the state health websites? 

I have had a few requests from businesses to add links to the state health pages for state directives and restrictions 
and am wondering whether I should draft a new subheading or if there is a pre-existing page which I can just point 
to? 

Thanks 
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